

Dear Mr./Mrs.

I am very happy and it is my pleasure to inform you that the application period for the Stipendium Hungaricum scholarship programme 2021-2022 already started, as well as another good news is that the number of scholarships has been increased from 50 to 75 this year. These additional 75 students from the Republic of Kosovo will have the possibility to start their studies in Hungary from September 2021. Study programs are generally available in English and Hungarian languages, with some programs offered in German and French as well.

The quotas are as follows this year:

- 55 scholarships for full BA/BSc study programs
- 10 scholarships for full MA/MSc programs
- 10 scholarships for full PhD or DLA studies in any field of interest

The application procedure has already started, students can apply online, and the final deadline is 16 January 2021.

For additional information about the Stipendium Hungaricum Scholarship Program, please visit our website:

https://apply.stipendiumhungaricum.hu/

https://apply.stipendiumhungaricum.hu/news/new/58-stipendium-hungaricum-online-application-system-now-open

In any case, if you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact my colleague in charge of scholarship issues at our Embassy:

Krisztina Szabó Economic and Trade Attaché Embassy of Hungary, Pristina

E-mail:krszabo@mfa.gov.hu

Tel.: +381 38 247 763 Mob.: + 383 49 744 055

Yours sincerely,

Dr. Jøzsef Bencze